
   
 

   
 

  

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Wednesday Announcements – October 8 
Day 2 

 
 
Hey Stitch Club members! Reminder that today at lunch we have a special workshop with Claire 
Johnston, a Red River Métis visual artist from Winnipeg. Claire’s Two-Spirit art shows how beading 
can tell family stories, celebrate identity, and connect to human rights. All Stitch Club members 
should come to Room E104 from 11:45 to 12:30 to get your kits and learn the two-needle 
beading technique! See you later! 
 
Attention Grade 12s – Did you know that you could help save a life? Stem cells can be transplanted 
from one person to another and help to treat over 80 different illnesses. This Friday in the Commons 
at lunch, the Canadian Blood Services will be coming to run a stem cell swabbing event. A simple 
cheek swab, a bit of paperwork and willingness to help others is all that is required.  Eligibility criteria 
and more information is on the Volunteer Google Classroom.  
 
Diwali preparations will continue in Ms. Sharma’s room today at lunch hour in Room W105. All 
are welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


